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Product Change Notice: #VE20210621       Date: June 21, 2021  
 
                                           
RE: End-of-Life for MI-260-IY, MI-260-MY, and MI-RC601L-IYWY 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. The purpose of this notice is to make you aware that Vicor will be 
discontinuing the 50W MI-260 Series Modules along with the MI-RC601L-IYWY.  Instead customers may substitute 
the 75W versions. 
 
 

Products Affected Recommended Alternatives 
MI-260-IY MI-260-IX 
MI-260-MY MI-260-MX 
MI-RC601L-IYWY MI-RC601L-IXWY 

   
 
Reason for the change: 
This End-of-life is due to a need for extensive power train update, unique to this model, which would result in a full 
product redesign.  As a result, given the similarities we suggest customers substitute the 75W version parts instead.  

 
Schedule: 

The 50W MI-260 Series Modules and the MI-RC601L-IYWY will be discontinued immediately. Customer should begin 
using the recommended 75W alternatives listed above. 

 
 
Actions Required:  
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions relating to 
possible alternate product recommendations.   
 
 
 

Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
Ph: (978) 470-2900  
email: apps@vicorpower.com 

http://www.vicorpower.com/
mailto:apps@vicorpower.com

	Schedule:

